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The summer holiday now feels like a distant memory! This week has been busy as 
usual and we are now fully back into the stride of learning. I continue to be so 
impressed by how quickly the children have adapted and how hard they are 
working. 
Next Friday, we will be celebrating our school Feast Day. We will start the day with 
Mass in Church at 9:15am and any families that would like to join us are warmly 
welcome. 

Monday 25th September – Bikeability – Year 1  
Tuesday 26th September – Bikeability – Foundation 2 
Wednesday 27th to Friday 29th Sept. – Year 3 Bikeability 
Wednesday 27th Sept. – F1 & F2 Stay & Play – 9am to 10am 
Friday 29th September – Whole School MASS for St Michael’s Feast Day - 9:15am 

It was very busy last Friday as each class voted for their school councillors. Encouraging our 
pupils to be leaders in school is very important. Our school councillors have now all been fairly 
elected and they alongside our Value Ambassadors & Eco Warriors are very important Pupil 
Leaders in our school. Congratulations to all the children.  

Head Boy and Head Girl – Isabella & Jenson 
School Councilors – Clara, Freddie, Leticia, Finley, Isabelle, Connah, Isaac, Paige, 
Daisy, Tom Charlie, Nancy and Igor 

Value Ambassadors – Ava, Amelia, Paige, William, Sophie, Sicily & Aine 
Next week we look forward to announcing who are new Eco Warriors will be 2023-24. 

CLUBS will start next week. You will have been informed which club your child has been 
allocated this week. Please remember all children will need collecting at 4:15pm promptly.   

FLU Immunisation Programme – Please ensure you have 
completed the Flu Immunisation CONSENT form which was 
sent out electronically to parents via SEESAW.  

PARENT MEETINGS – On the 17th and 18th October, we will be hosting our Autumn Term Parent 
Meetings. These will be face to face meetings in school. It is important that you take the opportunity to 
come and see your child’s class teacher as they will be able to let you know how they have settled into their 
new class as well as how they are doing academically. This is a vital opportunity for you to share any worries 
or concerns you have. We ask that you please prioritise attending these meetings.  

Toast Club opens at 8:15am every 
morning and costs £1.60 per child. 
You do not need to book a place. 

It can be accessed via the Main Entrance.  

After School Club - If you wish to book an ASC 
place you can do this via the School Office or via 
Parentmail. All places must be booked and paid 
for in advance. The cost per session is £6.50. 

ATTENDANCE – Regular attendance at school is the single most important factor in a child making progress 
and achieving success. Good regular and punctual attendance means doing well academically, developing 
better relationships with other children and positive behaviour. Sometimes as parents/carers we may be 
unsure if my child is too ill to go to school. We have recently received some guidance from the DfE and the 
Chief Medical Officer which is available if you click here. You can also find further information on our school 
website.  
Congratulations to Year 2 who had the best attendance this week. 



Foundation 2 – 94.4%      Year 4 – 96.1% 
Year 1 – 92.6%                     Year 5 – 91.9% 
Year 2  – 96.2%                     Year 94.6%      
Year 3 – 92.2%           

It’s lovely to see the children working hard in 
school and enjoying their new classes.  Please 
remember to keep up dated via our Twitter 
pages. 
We have had a fun-filled week in school…… 
Everyone is loving their PE 
sessions with Mr Hayward.  
Foundation 1 had fun 
making funny faces on the 
trees using clay in forest 
school. 
Year 3 enjoyed working with 
Mr Sledge on Tuesday. They 

learnt all about 
International Peace 
day.  
Year 4 enjoyed an afternoon with Mr Sledge 
thinking about Non-violent protests. They 
learnt about Nelson Mandela, Malala and 
many more important people. 

Year 6 and Year 4 enjoyed a 
wonderful session with Hi Impact 
looking at bees. They learnt lots of 
interesting facts and got to taste 
some of the bees 

honey. 
We are so  lucky to have our own Forest School. Year 

Three loved exploring forest school where they worked with 
Miss Lloyd and Mrs Finley this week. 

RESPECT – This week in assembly, we thought about our value of the month 
and why it is important to show respect to others. Everyone could recognise 
times when people don’t show respect.  
People show respect by:  
• Listening to each other calmly and fairly  
• Speaking to each other nicely and in a positive way  
• Treating others like they themselves would   
      like to be treated  
• Say what other people have done well  
• Look after our things & the areas we are in 

We thought about the example Jesus set us and how he aways showed 
respect and treated everyone with kindness and compassion.	

Enjoy the weekend,  Mrs Ralph 
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